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ATM Stolen in St. Joseph 
(MSC News)--The St. Joseph Police Department is investigating a burglary at the St. Joseph License
Office where thieves stole an ATM.

Officers responded to the burglary just after 3:30 a.m. Monday when an automatic alarm sounded.

Police said the thieves entered the building through a smashed window.

According to manager Sandy Gutshall, an ATM was removed from the office during the burglary.

Police urge anyone with information to call the Tips Hotline at (816) 238-TIPS.
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